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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pike County Courier: Take a commonsense approach to home heating oil and propane supply for a safe 
winter 
http://www.pikecountycourier.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/take-a-commonsense-approach-to-
home-heating-oil-and-propane-supply-for-a-safe-winter-BJ795366 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County Councilman proposes legal action challenging pollution reduction 
mandate and stormwater fee 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/769356/luzerne-county-councilman-proposes-legal-action-
challenging-pollution-reduction-mandate-and-stormwater-fee 
 
Post-Gazette: Pipeline woes: DEP needs to be vigilant in monitoring company 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/15/Pipeline-woes-DEP-needs-to-be-vigilant-
in-monitoring-company-Energy-Transfer-Corp/stories/202001110022 
 
E&E News Energywire: Pa. orders gas well plugged in fight over methane 
https://www.eenews.net/energywire/2020/01/15/stories/1062081009 
 
Mentions 
 
Erie Times: Tonawanda may hold clues to future of Erie Coke site 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200115/tonawanda-may-hold-clues-to-future-of-erie-coke-site 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Pennsylvania eyes ways to comply with Chesapeake water quality rules without 
harming farmers 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pennsylvania-eyes-ways-to-comply-with-chesapeake-
water-quality-rules/article 838a8827-757d-5364-925e-332a2d232f5f.html 
 
Air 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Delco teams with state to find source of 'THE smell' 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/delco-teams-with-state-to-find-source-of-the-
smell/article 9319d9f0-3715-11ea-bbce-d3a34131ff1d.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: I work at a Philly school closed by asbestos. We’re fed up. | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/asbestos-philadelphia-school-closures-mcclure-
elementary-20200115.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg Salem school board to vote on asbestos inspection, Chinese exchange 
program 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/greensburg-salem-school-board-to-vote-on-asbestos-
inspection-chinese-exchange-program/ 
 
Climate Change 
 



Tribune-Review: Climate is changing. Investing needs to, too, says BlackRock 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/climate-is-changing-investing-needs-to-too-says-blackrock/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Finding the political will to fight climate change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/01/15/Finding-the-political-will-to-fight-climate-
change/stories/202001150032  
 
Daily American: Climate change arguments 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/letters to the editor/climate-change-
arguments/article bbac8239-69d7-53f0-8b4e-72dc2b3614f1.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Warren County wonder makes ‘cool and calming’ list online 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2020/01/warren-county-wonder-makes-cool-and-
calming-list-online/ 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Friends Of Allegheny Wilderness: Advocate For Preserving Wilderness In 
Warren County 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/01/friends-of-allegheny-wilderness.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Ghost Town Trail named tops in Pennsylvania 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/ghost-town-trail-named-tops-in-
pennsylvania/article 5dbf8bd8-36e3-11ea-ac92-ef576dece808.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | Ghost Town Trail honor represents region’s growing recreational tourism 
industry 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-ghost-town-trail-honor-represents-region-s-
growing-recreational/article 101a18ea-3705-11ea-b88c-6bdd035d4fad.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Comedy fundraiser to benefit Westmoreland Heritage Trail, nearing 5th phase 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/comedy-fundraiser-will-benefit-westmoreland-heritage-trail-
as-it-approaches-fifth-phase/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Ruffed Grouse Society banquet to be held in Crabtree 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/ruffed-grouse-society-banquet-to-be-held-in-crabtree/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Game commission’s draft agenda includes bear hunting on a Sunday 
https://www.timesonline.com/sports/20200114/game-commissions-draft-agenda-includes-bear-
hunting-on-sunday 
 
Post-Gazette: Grow Pittsburgh to keep Wilkinsburg's Garden Dreams alive 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2020/01/15/Garden-Dreams-Grow-Pittsburgh-Mindy-
Schwartz/stories/202001140106 
 
Tribune-Review: Game Commission honors Latrobe student for bringing help to entangled deer 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/game-commission-honors-latrobe-student-for-bringing-help-
to-entangled-deer/ 



 
Energy 
 
Clarion News: Penelec cuts North Clarion 'past due' bill to $69,000 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 520d8400-d0ac-5359-86ea-
76ef25c33123.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: New consultant takes over at Hazlewood Green 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/14/new-consultant-takes-over-at-hazlewood-
green.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Developers wanted: Consultant to help forge the future of Hazelwood Green 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2020/01/14/Developers-Consultant-Hazelwood-
Green-U3-Advisors-Remake-Almono-foundations/stories/202001140065 
 
Post-Gazette: Vote nears on first phase of New Granada Square redevelopment in Hill District 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2020/01/15/Vote-nears-first-phase-New-
Granada-Square-redevelopment-Hill-District-pittsburgh/stories/202001140139 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Clean-up project on I-80 WB in Union County continues this week (updated) 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/clean-up-project-on-i--wb-in-union-county/article 127d2dd0-
365f-11ea-98db-ff0b105028ba.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
New Castle News: Pump prices fall slightly in city 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/pump-prices-fall-slightly-in-city/article 91e20e3e-
375d-11ea-9f96-c737d76664af.html 
 
Titusville Herald: AAA Reports Pa. gas prices dip (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page c021f00e-b91d-59f4-a310-173ed0d2c4db.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Airport fuel price increase discussed by city council (pg 1) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page e968145b-39f1-549d-ad5a-f759f2f81edf.html 
 
The Center Square: Pennsylvania's impact fee from natural gas wells projects to see $53 million drop 
from 2018 to 2019 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-s-impact-fee-from-natural-gas-wells-
projects-to/article 57c7b1c0-3719-11ea-8c52-e78aad3369a7.html 
 
Cherokee Tribune & Ledger-News: Pennsylvania House committee advances bill changing regulations for 
conventional drillers 
https://www.tribuneledgernews.com/extra/news/pennsylvania-house-committee-advances-bill-
changing-regulations-for-conventional-drillers/article afa9f980-0613-59cd-8760-0e8c661d8245.html 
 
WJAC: Pa. among 15 states opposing Trump plan to allow LNG shipments by rail 



https://wjactv.com/news/local/pa-among-15-states-opposing-trump-plan-to-allow-lng-shipments-by-
rail 
 
Tribune-Review: Report: 21% drop expected in 2020 natural gas impact fee 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/report-21-drop-expected-in-2020-natural-gas-impact-fee/ 
 
Wolf Street: EQT, Largest US Natural Gas Producer, Takes $1.8 Billion Write-Down, Admits it Can’t 
Succeed in Low-Price Shale-Gas Environment 
https://wolfstreet.com/2020/01/14/eqt-largest-us-natural-gas-producer-takes-1-8-billion-write-down-
admits-it-cant-succeed-in-low-price-shale-gas-environment/ 
 
PFAS 
 
Michigan Live: Michigan sues 17 chemical companies for PFAS contamination 
https://www.mlive.com/news/2020/01/michigan-sues-17-chemical-companies-for-pfas-
contamination.html  
 
(Minnesota) Star Tribune: PFAS 'forever chemicals' found in foam in two east metro creeks 
http://www.startribune.com/pfas-forever-chemicals-found-in-foam-in-two-east-metro-
creeks/566979812/  
 
Bloomberg Environment: INSIGHT: ‘Dark Air'—Why Industries Should Prepare for Regulation of PFAS Air 
Emissions 
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/insight-dark-air-why-industries-
should-prepare-for-regulation-of-pfas-air-emissions  
 
Environmental Working Group: Study: PFAS Exposure Through Skin Causes Harm Similar to Ingestion 
https://www.ewg.org/news-and-analysis/2020/01/study-pfas-exposure-through-skin-causes-harm-
similar-ingestion 
 
Waste 
 
Times Observer: Youngsville terminates recycling service 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/01/youngsville-terminates-recycling-service/ 
 
KDKA: Waterworks Market District Store Eliminates Plastic Bags At Registers 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/01/14/giant-eagle-getting-rid-of-plastic-bags/ 
 
WTAE: Giant Eagle testing elimination of plastic bags at Pittsburgh-area store 
https://www.wtae.com/article/giant-eagle-eliminating-plastic-bags-pittsburgh-waterworks/30518984 
 
WPXI: Giant Eagle starts to eliminate use of plastic bags in stores 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/giant-eagle-starts-eliminate-use-plastic-bags-
stores/REJETSWVOVBLHC3GXSY6RYFNNI/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Giant Eagle to begin plastic bag-free pilot program on Wednesday 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/15/giant-eagle-to-begin-plastic-bag-free-
pilot.html?iana=hpmvp pit news headline 



 
Post-Gazette: City Council to consider a ban on 'hateful activities' and moving away from blue recycling 
bags 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/01/14/Pittsburgh-City-Council-hateful-activities-
recycling-bins-blue-bags-Ricky-Burgess/stories/202001140100 
 
Post-Gazette: Fewer plastic bags: Stores smartly plan to end use 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/01/14/Fewer-plastic-bags-Stores-smartly-plan-
to-end-use/stories/201912210018 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: General Authority talks payment as wastewater work winds down 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/general-authority-talks-payment-as-wastewater-work-
winds-down/article b28f0ab7-34e1-5ffb-a3e5-120da5ced491.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Donora fills sewage board vacancy — Greco criticizes Monessen’s action 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/01/donora-fills-sewage-board-vacancy-greco-criticizes-
monessens-action/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Lower Burrell planning $170,000 drainage project on Craigdell Road 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/lower-burrell-planning-170000-drainage-project-on-
craigdell-road/  
 
Good River: We mapped out the toxic wastewater discharges along the Ohio River. Here’s what we 
learned. 
https://www.ohiowatershed.org/mapping-toxic-wastewater-discharge-along-ohio-river.html  
 
Good River: Whose job is it to reduce toxic mercury in the Ohio River? 
https://www.ohiowatershed.org/whose-job-is-it-to-reduce-toxic-mercury-in-the-ohio-river.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Fluoridation the subject of dental association’s annual 3rd-grade poster contest 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/fluoridation-the-subject-of-dental-associations-annual-3rd-
grade-poster-contest/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Traffic diverted around Route 147 sinkhole caused by water main break 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/traffic-diverted-around-route-sinkhole/article 59e2ee72-
77bf-5722-a543-3b2237813ce8.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Lycoming County launches floodplain awareness initiative 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/lycoming-county-launches-floodplain-awareness-
initiative/article 5c223d2a-3715-11ea-828d-1b3bc7af3f47.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Silver Spring supervisors to further discuss Hempt Farm plan Thursday 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/silver-spring-supervisors-to-further-discuss-hempt-farm-plan-
thursday/article f6cbeac8-444c-5b46-9e3d-50c696b1413a.html 



 
WJAC: Crash, fuel spill shut down westbound lanes of I-80 from Clearfield to Jefferson County 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/crash-fuel-spill-shut-down-westbound-lanes-of-i-80-from-clearfield-to-
jefferson-county 
 
Tribune-Review: Suspected meth lab dump site found in Indiana County 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/suspected-meth-lab-dump-site-found-in-indiana-county/ 
 
The Hill: Republicans push back on bipartisan bill to make greener refrigerators, air conditioners 
https://thehill.com/policy/energy-environment/478186-republicans-push-back-on-bipartisan-bill-to-
make-greener-refrigerators-air-conditioners 
 
Pennlive: When will the snow geese arrive at Middle Creek? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/01/when-will-the-snow-geese-arrive-at-middle-creek.html 
 
Pennlive: Alec Baldwin makes plea to Pa. Gov. Wolf to get obese black bear released from roadside zoo 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/01/alec-baldwin-makes-plea-to-pa-gov-wolf-to-use-his-clout-to-
get-obese-black-bear-released-from-roadside-zoo.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: New Ferguson Township supervisor sets his sights on development, environmental 
issues 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article238936413.html 


